
Subject: (eighth announcement) of the 17th International
Workshop on Real and Complex Singularities, July 24–29,
2022, at ICMC-USP-São Carlos, SP, Brazil

Sent: July, 23rd 2022.

Dear participants of the International Workshop on Real and
Complex Singularities, please pay attention to the following:

1. (Registration) If you are planning your arrival during this
current weekend or you are extending your stay from CIMPA
School to the International Workshop, in either case, we
would like to invite you to do your registration tomorrow,
Sunday 24th, at the main auditorium at ICMC-USP from
16:00 to 18:00. Those who are not able to register tomorrow
can also do it on Monday 25th at any time, except during the
opening ceremony from 8:30 am–9:00 am.

2. (Registration fees) The maximum application fees for the
participants will be R$ 220,00 (two hundred and twenty
reais).

3. (Happy hour) On Wednesday 27th from 12pm to 6pm we
are planning a special lunch at a special outdoor location.
There will be transport to and from ICMC. If you would like to
join us, we ask that you inform us during your registration.
The admission fee to be paid until Monday 25th midday, will
be R$ 80,00 (eighty reais), or equivalent to U$ 15.00 (fifteen
dollars).

4. (Local support) All speakers and posters presenters
coming from outside São Carlos city will get financial support



to cover the local expenses (meals and hotel room) during
the workshop. Thus, if that is your case, you may allow the
registration desk to discount your registration fee and the
lunch-admission on Wednesday (27th) from your local
diaries.

5. (Meeting point at GRU airport) The meeting point with the
car driver is at the bank (Banco) Safra, which is located right
in front of the international arrivals, Terminal 3, ground floor.
You can check the group of car transportations in the link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YOnCRTuJo-66rXRyw
370K_cW6ruhMRwAibQv7ptMY2E?authuser=anaclana%40i
cmc.usp.br&usp=drive_fs

We hope to see you all very soon.

Best wishes,
Raimundo
(On behalf of the organizing committee)
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